
IMPORTANT NOTICE :  
RESUMPTION OF VISA SERVICE 

 
The Embassy of Japan in Nepal partly resumes visa 
service at the Embassy and VFS Global. 
Due to the border control measures taken by the 
Government of Japan on COVID-19, those who are 
eligible to apply visa for travel to Japan have been  
restricted as below, (as of June 21, 2021). 

･Those who apply for Diplomatic visa 

･Those who apply for Official visa 

･Spouse of Japanese national 

･Spouse of permanent resident 

･Former permanent resident (only those who lived in 
Japan as permanent resident and were unable to return to 
Japan with the valid re-entry permission because of 
COVID-19.etc) 

･Long term resident (“5号” or “6号” only ) 



･ Those who possess the Certificate of Eligibility of 
“Education,” “Professor,” or “Medical,” which 
institutions had a vacancy for employee. 

･Those who have emergency humanitarian reason   

 
Only Diplomatic, Official, and emergency applications 
are accepted at our Embassy.  
Aside from the applications for Diplomatic, Official, and 
emergency cases, please contact directly to VFS Global. 
You are requested to make an appointment via the website 
of VFS Global prior to submit your visa application. 
The website of VFS Global is available from the 
following URL. 
https://www.vfsglobal.com/en/individuals/index.html 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


